
 

 

 

 

Anoushavan Abrahamian, 
President of “Anoushavan Abrahamian” Education Fund 

7 November, 2008 

 
 
Dear Mr. Abrahamian, 
 
I cordially congratulate you for the 4th Anniversary of the establishment of “Anoushavan 
Abrahamian” Education Fund.  
In the short period of time “Anoushavan Abrahamian” Education Fund has realized significant 
contribution for 10 Vocational High Schools of Armenia which are the  improvement of material-
technical basis, renovation of buildings and constructions, inner construction works, and the local 
heating system installation. It is valuable the AAEF’s support to the improvement of the vocational 
education system of Armenia and preparing of skilled professionals. 
 
You are favored with attention and love by your colleagues with your character as a professional 
leader and a kind, responsive philanthropist. 
 
Your works are greatly appreciated by the Ministry of Education and Science of Armenia, and in 
2007 you are awarded with a highest award of the Ministry – Gold Medal. 
 
I hope that henceforth you will continue your mission through bright and kind path in sake of the 
powerful of the independent Armenia. 
 
I wish you health, new endeavors and victories in your charitable activity. 
 
Good luck! 
 

 
S. Seyranian, 
Minister of the Education and Science of Armenia 
 
/signature, seal/ 
 
 
 


